Dear [YOUR MPS NAME]
As your constituent I am asking you to support a cause that matters a lot to me: help for the  Chagossian people, British subjects forcibly removed from their homeland in the 1960s and 1970s.
To offer the Chagossian people a small measure of justice, please join other MPs in backing Henry Smith’ British Indian Ocean Territory (Citizenship) Ten-Minute Rule, which has it’s first reading on January 16 2018. 
The Bill would help reunite Chagossian families still separated by the consequences of that deportation, by allowing Chagossians to have the British Overseas Territories citizenship status they would have had if they had not been deported.
Last year the government refused to back a Chagossian resettlement programme, despite accepting return would be feasible. At the same time the government pledged a £40m support package to “help Chagossians where they live now.”
But nothing would help Chagossians more than the small changes to citizenship law which Mr Smith is calling for. 
Currently many Chagossian families are separated from their children as they can not afford the visa and citizenship fees for a whole family to stay in the UK. Chagossians today in the UK are often threatened with deportation, and it’s a sad irony that it is a direct consequence of their own grandparents deportation. Had Chagossians been allowed to remain in their homeland, they would today have the same citizenship status as those in the Falkland Islands, Bermuda or Gibraltar. 
This Bill would be a small step towards offering a measure of justice for a community that has suffered immensely under successive governments of this country. Please join MPs from all parties in backing Henry Smith’s British Indian Ocean Territory Bill.
For more back the bill, please contact henry.smith.mp@parliament.uk  or contact UK Chagos Support Association for more information by emailing contact@chagossupport.org.uk
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Many thanks,
<YOUR NAME>
<YOUR ADDRESS>
